
 This week we learned about the farm.  We completed emergent reader 

books about the farm as well as read numerous farm related books.  Both pre-

school classes embarked on a messy adventure this week while making paper 

mache pigs.  After two days of swimming in glue I’m sure mom and dad are 

happy to hear that the sticky part of this project is over!  We will begin paint-

ing our pigs and completing them as soon as they are dry.   

 We also visited the second grade classroom to see their chicken eggs 

that hatched this week.  It was perfect timing!  We saw some in the incubator 

that were just starting to hatch as well as some chicks already hatched.  Next 

week we get to go back and hold them.  We 

can not wait! 

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes and 

Reminders  

*April 23rd - Ele-

mentary Science 

Night 

*April 24th - K 

registration 8-9am 

*April 30th - New 

preschool student 

visitation 2-4pm 

*May 7th—

Preschool-5th con-

cert and musical 

*May 12th– Aca-

demic Fair 

*May 19th - Pre-

school Last day/

graduation/ice 

cream social 

*May 20th-El. 

Track & field day 

Next weeks 

theme 

Camping 

Letters: Kk 

~UPCOMING EVENTS~ 

 
Kindergarten Registration  will be on Friday, April 24th from 8-9:00 am.  

Please meet in the Kindergarten room.  Parents are welcome to stay and fill 
out paperwork or leave and come back.  The students will take a quick tour of 

the room and complete a small project.  If you plan to attend please let Ms. 
Wiepen know as soon as possible.  If you are unable to attend please get a 

copy of the paperwork from Ms. Wiepen. 
 
Preschool Registration & Visitation will be on April 30th from 2-4 pm.  If 
your child is new to the preschool program and will be attending next year 
please plan for them to attend.  They are welcome to just stop in for a quick 
visit or stay the entire time.  Let Ms. Wiepen know if you plan to attend. 
 


